Submission by Private Healthcare Australia Limited-7 March 2023

Private Healthcare Australia supports and has no objections to Health Partners seeking authorisation under
the Competition and Consumer Act 2010 (Cth) on behalf of itself and dentists and dental practices it enters
into agreements with to form part of its network of partner dental practices.



